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December 4, 2018 

 

 

MS Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

RE:  EB-2018-0243 Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.,  

 Submission of Energy Probe regarding Hydroelectric Payment Amount 
 

Procedural Order No.2 issued by the OEB on November 15, 2018, states that any written 

submission by OEB staff and intervenors pertaining to the amount OPG charges for the output of 

its hydroelectric generating facilities effective January 1, 2019, be filed with the OEB and served 

on all other parties by December 4, 2018. Based on its review of the evidence, Energy Probe 

believes that OPG has correctly calculated the payment amount.  

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Energy Probe. 

         

Original signed by 

 

__________________ 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

Consultant to Energy Probe  

 

 

 


